
From: Linda Rimell [mailto: ]  
Sent: 20 February 2017 09:20 
To: Development Plans 
Subject: Kempsey Neighbourhood Plan 
 
Dear Sirs / Madam 
Thank you for your letter dated 30th January 17 inviting me to make comments on the 
above.  
I feel it is imperative that our village community retains its own identity for future 
generations. To these ends we must ensure that the signifigant gap is maintained and 
protected. Likewise our open spaces, wildlife havens and heritage sites must be protected, 
maintained and where necessary and possible enhanced.  
We need to embrace progress and welcome a whole new set of village residents who need to 
be encouraged to join in with village life bringing new vibrance into the community. In my 
opinion our proposed new Community Centre and sports facilities could provide a well run 
facility which is economically viable, very versatile, extremely well patronised and most 
importantly providing that vital heart to our 21st century community.  
 
Many thanks for giving me the opportunity to express my views 
 
Linda Rimell 

 

 




